

City Offices PO Box 708 66044-0708 www.lawrenceks.org 6 East 6^{th St} 785-832-3000 FAX 785-832-3405 CITY COMMISSION

MAYOR ROBERT CHESTNUT

COMMISSIONERS MIKE AMYX ARON E. CROMWELL LANCE M. JOHNSON MICHAEL DEVER

December 17, 2009

DAVID L. CORLISS

CITY MANAGER

Dear Neighborhood Association Leaders,

In April 2005, the City of Lawrence and the University of Kansas entered into a cooperation agreement which specifies the City land use regulations the University shall comply with in its ownership and use of University real property within City boundaries. Both the University and the City believe this agreement has been mutually beneficial for both entities and the affected neighborhoods.

This agreement is set for renewal in April 2010; there are no substantive changes planned as part of the agreement renewal process. A public forum on this topic will be held at City Hall, 6 East 6th Street, in the City Commission Room, on Wednesday, January 27th at 4:00 p.m. We invite you and your neighbors to attend.

We look forward to continued successful relationships between the University of Kansas, the City of Lawrence and our citizens.

Please contact Toni Wheeler, Director of Legal Services, at (785) 832-3475 if you have further questions regarding this topic.

Sincerely

David L. Corliss City Manager

cc: Toni Wheeler, Director of Legal Services